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The ladies of Vision held their annual 
“Women Behind the Scenes” CONFERENCE. They 
had a great group of ladies from several different 
churches. The Lord blessed and used the conference 
to encourage others.


The WORLD’S CHEAPEST 
MISSIONS 
TRIP was a great success. This impactful event allows young people 
to visit a mosque, buddhist temple, synagogue, and cathedral without 
requiring a passport. Many young people were challenged, and we 
are already planning the next one for 2022. 


I’m excited to announce that my newest book just arrived! The book is 
entitled “OVERCOMERS” and has 17 chapters that deal with 
overcoming issues such as worry, fear, pessimism, doubt, depression, 
and grief. God’s children are “more than conquerors through him that 
loved us.” (Romans 8:37) This verse should be a mantra for the 
Christian life: we are more than conquerers! There is nothing that a 
child of God cannot overcome! The devil cannot defeat God’s children. 
We must realize and live out being the overcomer He has destined us to 
be. No matter if it is depression, anger, bitterness, fear, sorrow, pride, or 
temptation, it has no power over a child of God. You can purchase the 
book through Our Generation Publishing.


God gave us a wonderful MARRIAGE RETREAT 
this year. Pastor Wayne Cofield was our keynote 
speaker, and our church and missionaries were 
greatly helped through his preaching and teaching. 




